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23 March 2023 
 

Memo No. 2023/NDUB/03/faculty, students & staff/independence day/18  

 

Subject: INDEPENDENCE DAY 

Attn: All Teachers, Students & Staff 
 

On the occasion of Independence Day, 

NDUB will remain closed on Sunday, 26 

March 2023. NDUB office & classes will 

resume on Monday, 27 March 2023. 

 

However, the Independence Day Celebration 

& the Birthday of Bangabandhu Sheikh 

Mujibur Rahman, the Father of the Nation, 

will be celebrated on Tuesday, 28 March 

2023 at 12:30 PM at NDUB Open Space. All 

teachers, Students & Staff are requested to 

attend the program. 
 

Happy Independence Day!!! 
 

 
Dr. Fr. Leonard Shankar Rozario, CSC 

Registrar, NDUB 
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